
Mr. Donnie Grimsley 
Directors Dlivision ot FOI .f FPub3icationS Services 
UoS. Nucle-r Regul-tory (',Coqmissiorj 

Dear Mr. Gram-lCA:

March 8, 1993 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATIONf 
ACT REQUEST 

f-Zq- ?2-/ld

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting a copy of an NRC staff * "po-tLtion paper'" dated January 8. 1993 from Gus Lain~s, assistant 
director for Region 11 reactors in ttse Office of Nuclear Rpdctor Regulation to Ellis W. Merschoff, dept•ty director of the divisiort of reactor safe-y in 
NRC Region I].  

Tte position paper pertv:ins, gcnL-rally,. to the Tennessee Valley Au
thorxty's qtial.it/ asuranco program for the Watts Bar nuclear plant.  

This reqLesot is made on behalf of Nucl•eonics Week/Inside N.R.C., McGraw
Hill new%)I.ttuvr with readers in gnvernment, inlustry, and the qeneral pub
lic. Th f• rrmation I ath seeking will be us€ed in the preparation of neo-s articles, whiich will benefit the publ-ic. Therefore. I atk that all srearch and copyirog fePS be WAved. If tht* ArE- not, McGraw-Hill iE prepared to pay 
normal fe•es.  

Please contart me at (202') fF3--2166 if y-ou have any questions. thaink you.  

Si.ncerely.  
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